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Dear Sir/Madam,

Jack Hunt School expansion — Public presentation of the revised proposals — Monday 18
July at 6.00pm

Further to the public consultation event held at Jack Hunt School on 2 March 2016, | would like to
invite you to attend a presentation of the final expansion plans to take place at Jack Hunt School
on Monday 18 July 2016.

In response to comments made at the last meeting and to the planning application, this
presentation will provide the opportunity for all interested parties to hear about the revisions that
have been made to the proposals.

If you would like to tour the school site and find out where the proposed new facilities will be
positioned, please meet at the school main reception at 5:30pm. The tour will be conducted by
representatives of the school’s sixth form.

The presentation will commence at Jack Hunt School at 6:00pm in the main school hall.

I look forward to seeing you there.

Yours Sincerely

Brian Howard
Head of Schools Infrastructure
People and Communities

Corporate Director: Wendy Ogle-Welbourn



